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dot.Illinois.gov/projects/il-81-henry-county

Region 2 / District 2
819 Depot Avenue

Dixon, IL 61021

IL 81 (West 6th Street) Reconstruction



WELCOME

Public Informational Open House

Welcome to the public informational open house 
for the project study of IL 81 from 0.2 miles west of 
Union Street to 0.3 miles west of IL 78. Personnel 
from the Illinois Department of Transportation 
(IDOT) are here to provide information regarding 
preliminary project details, the study and process, 
study area characteristics, and public involvement 
opportunities. Attendees will have an opportunity to 
review exhibits, provide comments, and meet with 
IDOT representatives on a one-on-one basis.

Participants are encouraged to submit written 
comments about the project. Written statements 
may be given to use today or mailed to the Region 
Two Engineer. 

A form is provided in this handout for submitting 
your statement. 

FAP Route 611 (IL 81)-Section 104-R – Henry 
County – Contract No. 64L94.

  Notes



WHAT’S NEXT?

We value your reviews.

Personnel from IDOT will review your feedback. 
Recommendations for revision to proposed design 
elements will be evaluated for adherence to State 
and Federal policies. Every comment form will 
receive a response. The Study team will make 
changes deemed practicable and feasible and 
continue to analyze environmental impacts. After 
consideration of all public and strategic partner 
comments have been received and considered, 
IDOT will finalize the Project Development 
Reports and prepare final plans and construction 
documents.

Construction is tentatively programmed for Spring of 
2025.

PROPOSED LIMITS OF IMPROVEMENT



Scope of Work

IL 81 (W. 6th Street) is an urban minor arterial 
providing the motoring public access to Kewanee 
IL from the west. This arterial is mostly surrounded 
by residential but does provide access to local 
business and parks. Due to the deterioration 
of the existing pavement conditions, IDOT has 
recognized that the pavement is in need of 
complete replacement as well as improving 
drainage to improve safety and access. IL 81 will be 
reconstructed from 0.2 miles W. of Union Street to 
0.3 Miles W. of IL 78 with one 13-foot lane in each 
direction, curb and gutter, storm sewer, upgrades to 
culverts, a sidewalk replacement on the south right-
of-way and a new 10-ft multi-use path on the north 
side providing pedestrian/bicycle access from Union 
Street to N. Lexington Ave.
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Further questions may be addressed to:

Studies & Plans Engineer and 
IDOT Geometrics Engineer
Mike Kuehn, PE
(815) 284-5503

Studies & Plans Section Engineer  
Chad Spreeman, PE
(815) 284-5925

IDOT Studies and Plans Team Leader
Brad Cushman
(815) 284-5996

IDOT Studies and Plans Senior Squad Leader
Traci Duden
(815) 284-5932 
traci.duden@illinois.gov

IMEG Project Manager
Corey Stout, PE
(815) 997-1876
corey.j.stout@imegcorp.com

IMEG Project Engineer
Brad Lange, PE
(815) 997-1889
brad.s.lange@imegcorp.com

Thank You
for your interest and participation at today’s

 informational open house.


